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Dear Sirs

 

RE: CHANCELLORS SCHOOL

 

I am writing with concern to the extra traffic load in Pine Grove, St Georges Wood Road
and the junction at Great North Road.  It presently is considerably congested and
dangerous due to double parking and the amount of traffic and large vehicles using the
road.  I cannot even begin to imagine what the additional road usage will cause.  No
consideration has been given to not only the local residents safety and pollution but also
that of the children.  The junction at Great North Road is blocked at the best of times and
St Georges Wood Road is not wide enough to take the traffic. 

 

You really need to consider other options.  Permit only road for Pine Grove and how about
access from Bell Lane where there is already a bus stop and have access to the school with
a pathway that the children can walk from this area.  There are not any houses in that
immediate vicinity!

 

Yours faithfully


 




